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Thank you for your
generous support of our

fundraising event!

Support Your CommunitySupport Your Community DONATE

Held on Saturday, June 3 at Corrine J. Rose Park in Waukegan, over 60 people laced up

their running shoes and hit the trail for HACES’ 2nd annual 5K fundraiser! Every dollar

raised provides unrestricted funds that are used to support the services we provide.

Special thanks to Ivan Flores and his team from LatinoXpressions, who warmed up the

crowd with a free Zumba class!

“We extend our deepest gratitude to the participants and sponsors who

made our event an incredible success. To our participants, thank you for

embracing the spirit of this event and bringing your energy, enthusiasm,

and passion; and to our sponsors, your generous contributions and

partnership helped us create an engaging and memorable experience

for all involved!”
 

Maria Elena Jonas,
Executive Director

 

 

Congratulations to our top
finishers!

Way to go runners! We hope you’ll join us next year, mark your calendars
for June 2024 for our 3rd Annual Family Fun Walk & Run!
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